
     

 

  

Santa's on his way! 

 

It's nearly December and we've been getting all festive here at Reaseheath Mini Zoo. It's 

been confirmed that Santa has taken some time out of his busy schedule to drop in to 

the zoo, visit the animals and he's even offered to take some tours around the zoo this 

year! Have a look below for more details...  

 

The zoo reopening has been going well, we've had lots of visitors, some really positive 

feedback, and are hopeful for the coming new year. If you'd like to visit us, please pre-

book your tickets here.  Winter is always quieter here at the zoo, but we open all year 

round, and run Encounters and Keeper for a Day sessions even when it's wet and cold, 

and are already taking bookings for our Zoo School and Zoo Academy dates for next year! 

  

If you're stuck for ideas and want to gift your loved ones something a bit different, read 

on for a few suggestions...  
 

 



 

 

Zoo Tours with Santa Claus 

 

For something a little different this Christmas, get in the festive spirit by joining 

Santa himself in a tour of the zoo. For the chance to feed some of our animals, a 

small gift and a photo opportunity, have a look at our website for further 

information and to book your place by clicking here  

 



  

 

Stuck for that extra special gift, or just want to treat your loved ones to something 

different? We have just the thing for you! 

 

Purchase one of our experiences, and receive a voucher pack to hand over as a gift, with 

an expiry date a full year from the date of purchase! 

 

There's lots on offer: 

Encounters - Including our new Farmyard Encounter! 

Keeper for a Day 

Zoo School 

Zoo Academy 

 

Have a look at the links above for more details and future dates. 

   
 

 

 

Did you know?  

 

You can become a member and visit Reaseheath Mini Zoo whenever we are open!  



 

 

Check out our website here for more information.   

 

 

 

  

 

  

For the person who has everything, why not adopt one of our animals on their behalf for 

a year? Receive an adoption pack, a bio of your chosen animal, and even tickets to visit 



 

and see them!  

Click here for further info and to buy!  
 

 

 

 

Christmas Opening 

 

The Zoo will be open to the public in the run up to Christmas 

as normal at weekends: 10am to 4pm 

 

Then from the 18th-23rd December 10am-4pm 

 

CLOSED 24th December - 3rd January 

 

Reopen as normal; 10am to 4pm 

weekends only from Saturday 8th January 2022 

 

Please see our website for further information  

For queries please email us at zoo@reaseheath.ac.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Follow us for up to date news and events!  
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